
Electoral Roll report for APCM May 2024 

 

There have been only a few changes to the church electoral roll this year. 

Two long-standing members living in the parish have died, and five who live outside 

the parish are no longer attending or have moved away. 

Six new people have been added to the roll, of whom five live within the parish 

boundaries. 

So the new total on the roll is 176, 116 living within the parish, and 60 outside. 

This is the last year for the current roll. According to Church of England rules, every 

six years the roll must be discarded and a completely new one made, and this is due 

to happen next year, in the spring of 2025. So watch out for the alert to this and the 

reminders which will appear then. 

But please remember that if you are thinking of joining the PCC next year you will 

need to have been on the roll for six months, so if you are not currently listed you will 

still need to join during this year. I am happy to accept applications at any time, and 

to answer any questions you may have regarding the roll. 

 

Joan Jones 

Electoral Roll Officer. 


